
Between	the	Lines	
Every	Thursday	at	10:00	in	the	Bloom	Room	
	
Join	Fr	Richard	Mallory	for	a	lectionary	Bible	study	on	Thursday	
mornings.	Besides	providing	a	solid	approach	to	biblical	studies	in	
general,	this	class	also	offers	a	depth	psychological	take	on	the	
passage	at	hand.	We	encourage	you	to	attend	a	meeting	to	get	a	
taste	of	the	class	and	to	help	you	decide	if	this	group	is	for	you.	
No	registration	is	necessary.	
	
Fr	Richard	Mallory	is	the	Associate	Rector	at	Grace	St	Paul’s.	
	


